Community School Coordinator Updates - Feb 2021 Staff Meeting

- Pink Shirt Day Thank you to everybody for working on the shirts and post it notes! The displays in the windows look fantastic. I will pop over to Lougheed Town Centre to get a photo of the display there and share it with you. Encourage your students to visit the display too.
- Pink Shirt Day COLA?
 - o O Canada/Coast Salish Anthem
 - o Short video on Pink Shirt Day
 - o Book read aloud Pink Shirt Day
 - o Photos of Pink Shirt displays
 - o Classes can share some of the kindness messages behind their t shirts
 - o Making a difference video
 - o Black History Month Div 5
 - o Cubes Div 4
 - o Other?
- School Garden anyone interested in working in the school garden and would like support from Ingrid Starling, please email her at ingridstarling@shaw.ca. Soil delivery in parking lot over Spring Break.
- NEBCA (Northeast Burnaby Community Association) is hoping to plan a modified FUN REC summer camp this year. They have applied for funding, more TBD. Looking to run a smaller camp, 2 week sessions at at a time, using fewer spaces in the school (gym, community room, staff room, possibly 1 or 2 classrooms on the lower floor)